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      October, 2021 

 
 
Dear Parents and Students, 
  
Greetings from the Language School. 
We hope you had a nice fall break and time to enjoy the beautiful weather. 
  
Below, please find the decision made by the German International School New York for the Language 
School. 

• The Language School serves children under the age of 12 who are not eligible for vaccination at 
this time. Our language learners attend varies school in the tri-state area.  

• The health and safety of our students, teachers and staff are of utmost importance and we ask 
for understanding of this decision.  

• In an abundance of caution the Language School has had to revise its original plans for 
reopening. Wednesday and Saturday classes will have to take place virtually until the end of 
the first semester. 

Thank you for your support and understanding. 

  
 
Mit freundlichen Grűβen   
Kind regards 
  

 
Dr. Stefanie Mischner 
Head of Language School @GISNY 
50 Partridge Rd. White Plains, NY 10605 
E-Mail: languageschool@gisny.org,  
WEB: www.gisny.org/languageschool 
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